
 
 

 

 

Re: Answering Reviewers for “The epidemiology of pelvic and acetabular fractures across 12-

months at a level-1 trauma centre”. 

 

Thank you for the time taken to provide this review and for the constructive feedback received. We have 

addressed the following point which was raised: 

 

1. “The authors have described the Young and Burgess classification but not the Letournel and Judet 

distribution of acetabular fracture”. 

 

We have now addressed the omission of additional classification systems beyond Young and Burgess in 

the limitations section at the conclusion of the discussion. 


